Don Onwiler

From:

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2020 10:17 AM

To:

Don Onwiler

Subject:

milk meter tolerance

Mr. Onwiler, Executive Director National Conference on Weights and Measures 1135 M Street, Suite 110 Lincoln, Nebraska 68508

First, I hope your new year 2020 is off to a good start!

It has been brought to my attention that you will be meeting soon to discuss allowable variances with milk meters. In regard to tanker mounted milk meters, Dean Foods is opposed to increasing allowable tolerances between buyer and seller.

Sincerely

Brent Bunce
Senior Director, Dairy Procurement
Dean Foods Company
2711 North Haskell Ave
Dallas, TX 75204
0.214.303.3767
F.214.721.0814
C.774.571.1432